
CARES Features Marshall Farms from Okaloosa County in New 

Highlight Video 

Help us reach more people by sharing the newest CARES highlight 

video on Facebook to your county Farm Bureau Facebook 

Page!  This video is housed on the This Farm CARES page and 

highlights Nick and James Marshall of Marshall Farms in Okaloosa 

County and their extensive Best Management Practices 

program.  Click here to view the video.  

 

Contact – Cacee Hilliard 

https://www.facebook.com/thisfarmcares/videos/2548679115240867/
https://www.facebook.com/thisfarmcares/videos/2548679115240867/
mailto:cacee.hilliard@ffbf.org?subject=County%20President's%20Weekly%20Question

